
Pursuant to 49 CFR § 1250.4, each class I railroad is required to submit a report of “significant rail 
infrastructure projects” that will be commenced during the calendar year. BNSF has reviewed our 2022 
capital investment plan and has identified the following project above the $75 million threshold: 
 

Project: Needles Triple Track 
Purpose: BNSF will construct a third mainline track segment on its Needles Subdivision from 
West Needles (milepost 580.45) to Goffs (milepost 609.3) in order to reduce congestion and 
enhance throughput on BNSF’s Southern Transcon corridor. 
Location: San Bernardino County, California 
Projected Date of Completion: Fourth Quarter 2023 

 


